
25th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 4 Parent Showcase
The Greatest Showman,

Wed 27th & Thursday 28th March ‘24

We are very excited to announce that the children in Year 4 will be performing a showcase for parents on the
above dates. Our theme is The Greatest Showman, with the showcase hoping to create a lively, circus
atmosphere. We are rehearsing hard: singing, dancing and much more to try our very best to entertain you.

Now, here is where we need your help…

Whilst we are busily sourcing costumes and have a great selection
so far, we would really appreciate any costumes you may be able to
provide for your child (or others!).

We urge you not to spend a lot of money on buying costumes, but
more look at what you might already have at home.

Some ideas are:
● halloween outfits
● wild animal onesies
● stripy T shirts
● brightly coloured tights
● dance/gymnastics wear
● oversized clothes (clown)
● any outfit which might give a circus/party effect

If you are able to help us with clothing, please send items in a
named bag with a named hanger at any point over the next
few weeks (early next term is fine).

As always, thank you for your support,

Mrs Watts, Miss Longley & the Year 4 Team.


